
From: Brent DeHart
To: citycouncil
Cc: John Paskell; Mark Becktel
Subject: Support of item 3.2a
Date: Friday, August 25, 2023 10:48:34 AM

Hello Mayor and Councilors- I am writing in support of item 3.2a regarding the
purchase of the used car lot on airport property. The timing is providential to provide
additional parking at the airport, and hopefully additional revenue to go with it. 
Thank you for your forward thinking and opportunistic purchase to further improve the
infrastructure and functionality of the public asset that is the airport complex. I am told
that there are a number of good options to discuss for the use of the buildings.
Looking into the future- the location of the tower (that will be replaced elsewhere in
coming years) combined with the Oregon Department of Aviation building is very
good placement for a future full fledged terminal building. The ODA is a state
administration office that does not need to be at the airport, so working towards
getting them off the edge of the tarmac is a useful endeavor. All for future discussion-
for now, I appreciate your support of agenda item 3.2a.
Brent DeHart, Salem Aviation, Ward 2, 3300 25th Street SE 97302
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From: Susan Graves / Lloyd Chapman
To: citycouncil
Subject: airport spending
Date: Monday, August 28, 2023 9:25:44 AM

Dear Mayor and Councilors,

I urge you to stop any further spending on the airport until the new airline has proved
they will stay- perhaps at least a year. (Given the track record of Avelo in other cities,
as well as other small airlines here and elsewhere, it is no sure bet.) And use city
money for other kinds of acquisitions that benefit a wider swath of Salem residents
then the airport.

Parks come to mind.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Susan Graves
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